
 

 

UNDERLINE PHASE 3 
CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY #01 

 

Miami-Dade County 
Department of Transportation and Public Works 

The Underline Phase 3 Project 
Project # No. CIP178-DTPW20-DB 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE: 
Construction Starts: January 12, 2024 

PERMANENT CLOSURE INFORMATION: 

As The Underline Phase 3 embarks on its vision to improve mobility and quality of life, closure of the 
parking lot shown below in yellow will be permanently closed to accommodate a new amenity.  This 
lot is located under the M-Path from SW 24 Avenue to SW 27 Avenue and adjacent to businesses 
along the southbound side of US-1 (see map below). 

CONSTRUCTION EVENTS: 
The parking lot identified below is directly on the M-Path and will be permanently closed for 
construction on January 12, 2024. 

 
 
For questions or additional information, please email TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call Erin Sudman or 
Gianno Feoli at (305) 747-7455.  More information regarding The Underline Phase 3 can be found by 
visiting:  miamidade.gov/TheUnderline.   
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